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Consultation on Admissions Policy for the Academic Year 2025-26  

 
 

 
The Admissions Authority of The Sacred Heart Language College are currently consulting on their 
admissions policy for admission to the school in September 2025. 
 
The key change to the admissions that is proposed is: 

Removing the requirement for a certificate of Catholic Practice to be completed. Catholic faith will be 

evidenced by a certificate of baptism. 

 

This consultation runs for 6 weeks from the 19th December to the 30th January 2024.  If you wish to 

comment on these proposed changes you can do so by post marked ‘Admissions’ for the attention 

of the Clerk to the Governing Body or email enquiries@tshlc.harrow.sch marked ‘Admissions’ for 

the attention of the Clerk to the Governing Body. 
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